
Alberta Environment and Parks 
2nd floor, Oxbridge Place 
9820-106 Street NW 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5K 2J6 

Subject: Bighorn Country Proposal Date:  ____________________ 

Attention: Bev Yee 
Deputy Minister, Alberta Environment and Parks 

CC: Rachel Notley, Premier of Alberta 
Shannon Phillips, Minister, Alberta Environment and Parks. 

I am writing you to state my opposition to the “Bighorn Country Proposal”, which includes converting 
many of our current Public Land Use Zones in the Bighorn into Parks, and the formation of a massive 
new Public Land Use Zone that extends to Drayton Valley, Rocky Mountain House and south to Sundre. 

This proposal is being rushed ahead, and prior to, completion of the formal regional planning for this 
area. (North Saskatchewan Regional Plan). This proposal does not support the majority feedback from 
the Regional Advisory Committee public survey, nor does it provide enough time or information to 
validate that input from affected Stakeholders, Public, Industry, and First Nations is being incorporated. 

Based on the actions of this Government previously in Castle, Livingstone and Porcupine Hills PLUZ, 
supporting a proposal that will determine what activities and where, how, and when they will be 
accessed and enjoyed after implementation - is completely unacceptable. 

As an Albertan directly affected by this proposal, I oppose this proposal in its entirety and request it be 
withdrawn, and this Government return its priority to completing the North Saskatchewan Regional Plan 
- incorporating the recommendations, majority public input and feedback already received.

Sincerely, 

_________________________________ (signature) 

Name: ______________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________ 

City/Town: ___________________________________ 

Postal Code: __________________________________ 




